March 2018 MINUTES

PHA held its monthly meeting on March 08, 2018 at 7:00 pm, with 73 members in attendance and 8 new interested members. The meeting was held under the direction of the club President, Neil Evans, at Skippers Seafood.

This meeting was opened by saying the Pledge of Allegiance to the American Flag and thanking our Lord with a short prayer.

New Business

- 1-) Neil Evans announced the Denton Farm Park's 6th Annual Military Vehicle Show which will be held on April 26 29, 2018. the address 1072 Cranford Road, Denton, NC.
- 2-) Greg Wood spoke to the club about his running for Davidson County Sheriff.
- 3-) The Shotgun committee made a request to acquire covers with locks for the throwers.
- 4-) The rain gutter installation is still in progress, should be finished when the weather improves.
- 5-) One of the sun shades has been installed at the .22 range with the other shades under construction.
- 6) Cody Reed needed to resign as the archery director. If someone would like to be the match director, please contact one of the club officers and submit your name.
- 7) Jennifer McDonald is currently setting up an electronic payment system for this year's membership renewal. This should fix several problems.
- 8) As a reminder, everyone should wear their range badges while on club property.
- 9) Neil Evans has asked one person to chair the nominating committee and we will need two more people. If you want to run for office, please submit your name. Ballots need to mail out by the first of June 2018.
- 10) The By-laws committee met on 03/08/2018 and is reviewing a list of changes and will meet again next month to refine our documents.
- 11) Jon and Russ are working on our web-site to complete the server change and clean up the current problems. If you are a match director and your match is not on the calendar, please contact Jon and update the match date's.
- 12) If you have any contributions for the Junior Order Children's Home, please contact Ruth.
- 13) Binary Triggers The attending club members voted to not allow binary triggers (Fostech Echo, Liberty Gun Works, Hell Fire etc..) on club property. A motion was made by Kenny Vanadore with a second by Gerald Morgan. The vote had one nay, all others voted yea. Measure approved at the meeting.

A motion was made to close the meeting by all standing. All present approved.